
**Purpose**
Provide parent education, home visits, and peer mental health support to enhance

the well-being of children and families. 

**Scholarship**
Recognizing that the expense of quality early education programs can be

significant, we at Silly Billies are committed to supporting our community and aiding
growing families. To this end, we are excited to introduce a scholarship opportunity

designed to help lessen the financial burden for families enrolled in any of our
three programs.

**Process**  
Our team will collaboratively evaluate applications in June, August, and December

to identify the needs of families and determine if our program can offer
scholarships to help reduce the cost of care. If you receive a scholarship, it will
remain valid for one year, as long as you continue to find it beneficial for your

family. Our goal is to bring joy and hope to each family we support. Acknowledging
that childhood is a fleeting stage and that access to care is not universally

available, we work to eliminate the stigma that suggests scholarships are solely
based on income-related need.



**Questions**

If the scholarship were not accessible to your family, what would the impact be on
your family?

 Is there a skill, hobby, job, or family tradition that you could share with our school
community annually to support and enhance our program? If so what is it and are

you willing to cordinate with us to support our program?

Is there anything else you’d like to share with our team that could assist us in
making our decision?


